
 

 

 

Sharing Letter – Pippin Class – Week Beginning – 19.2.2024  

Monday: PE Kit  

Wednesday: PE Kit 

Welcome back to Spring Term Two – We are now half way through the year! We have lots 

of exciting learning to do this half term. Thank you for your support, and if you have any 

questions or concerns, please do let Miss Bullen know.  

In our Reception learning this week we will be… 

Revising the sounds ch, sh, th, 

and tricky words he, she

 

Adding amounts together using 

concrete resources and number 

tracks  

Writing descriptive sentences 

about the night pirates

 
In our Year One Learning this week we will be… 

Revising phase 4 mastery Learning about fact families, and 

creating these ourselves 

 

Writing about what has 

happened so far, and what we 

think might happen next 

 
Together we will be… 

Going to church 

to attend the Ash 

Wednesday 

Service 

 

PSHE: to 

understand why 

rules are 

important 

 

DT: To include 

individual 

preferences and 

requirements in my 

windmill design 

 

Computing: to 

know how to use 

a computer to 

paint 

 

History: to 

know how we 

find out about 

the past 

 

Website of the Week:  https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zf3r96f See the amount! We have played this 

in school and we love it! Have a go at using your subatising skills to ‘see the amount’ instead of counting! 

Practical Activity: Ahoy, Get your scissors at the ready! Have a go at practising your cutting skills using the 

attached cutting pages, or some scrap paper at home.  

Don’t forget:  “Fingers on the bottom, thumb on the top, OPEN up the scissors and CHOP, CHOP, CHOP!” 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zf3r96f


 


